
Dear participants, partners and friends!  

 

  

 

 

 

On behalf of Sukhoi State Technical University of Gomel (GSTU) let me 

greet you on the 2nd International Conference of Technology, Science and 

Administration – 2022 (2nd ICTSA – 2022). We are very grateful to be invited to 

this prominent scientific event and be a part of this event. 

We have the honour to present you Sukhoi State Technical University of 

Gomel that is one of the leading technical education institutions in the Republic of 

Belarus and it provides training for the graduation of engineering personnel and 

higher scientific qualification personnel for such branches of industry as mechanical 

engineering, metallurgy, power engineering, economy, radio electronic engineering 

and information technologies. In accordance with special permit (license) to provide 

educational activity issued by the Ministry of Education of the Republic of Belarus 

the University provides instruction in 22 specialities of the first level of higher 

education, in 8 specialities of the second level of higher education ( for a Master’s 

Degree), in 9 specialities for a Ph.D. and Doctor’s Degrees, 18 specialities for 

retraining people with higher education and also pre-University training for students 

of high and high specialized education institutions. 

Scientific and practical journal “Vestnik of the Sukhoi State Technical 

University of Gomel” included on the list of Supreme Certification Commission for 

publishing dissertation thesis in engineering for higher degrees is published.  

Biannual International Scientific and Technical Conference “Present-Day 

Problems of Engineering Science” is held at the University representing scientific 

readings in memory of P.O.Sukhoi. 

The University participates in governmental and intercollege scientific and 

technical programs and is involved in cooperation in the fields of education and 

science with the Abdus Salam International Center for Theoretical Physics (the city 

of Trieste, Italy) Trieste and Padua Universities, Joint Institute for Nuclear Research 

(the city of Doubna, Russia and a number of other foreign establishments and 

educational institutions. 

I wish all the success, fruitful cooperation and useful experience as well as 

enjoyment! 

Prof. Dr. Rector of GSTU 

A.V. Putsiata  


